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BLB&G Managing Director Catherine van Kampen 
Receives National Association of Women Lawyers 
Virginia S. Mueller Outstanding Member Award
July 30, 2025

BLB&G Managing Director and Senior Counsel Catherine van Kampen has been honored by the National Association
of Women Lawyers (“NAWL”) with the 2025 Virginia S. Mueller Outstanding Member Award. The award highlights
Catherine’s contributions to NAWL as Co-Chair of the Podcast Committee, a role she has held since 2023. NAWL’s
mission is to provide leadership and resources to advance women in the legal profession and advocate for the
equality of women under the law.

Catherine manages BLB&G’s staff attorneys  and has extensive experience in  complex litigation and settlement
administration. She has earned numerous honors for her international pro bono work advocating for immigrant and
refugee women and children, including recognition as a Global Goals Ambassador by the United Nations Association
of the USA. Catherine is also an active leader in legal organizations, serving on advisory boards and committees
focused on advancing leadership, human rights, and gender equity.


